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Note from Barb 

Happy New Year! 

I hope everyone enjoyed their holidays with family and friends. I cannot 

believe 2018 is over, but what a year. For me 2018 was very busy, We had 

some family losses, I quit my job, started a new adventure at BCSSI 

(yeah), and went to New York and Florida to visit family. Are you tired 

yet? 

I am looking forward to starting a new year here at BCSSI and working 

with all of you. The friendly visitor would not work without you. 

Blessings for a safe and healthy 2019! 

If you have not turned in your FV hours for December, I will need them 

by Thursday  
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The Friendly Visitor News is a monthly newsletter 
for volunteers who participate in the FV Program.   
 
Information contained in the newsletter is meant 
for education as well as activities that can be used 
with clients. 

 
Contact us: 
765-482-5220 
317-873-8939 
bccsi@booneseniors.org 
www.booneseniors.org 

Celebrating 40 Years of Service:  

1978-2018 

Please share your stores like: 

I visited Betty last week.  I took our ex-
change student from Guatamela with 
me, Luis Catalan, who is back to visit 
and work on his English for the month 
of December.  The sun was shining 
brightly so we got Betty to take a ride 
with us to her favorite outing, 
“Goodwill.”  Outings are a great op-
portunity for fresh air and exercise 
that is much different than her own 
home.  She loves scouting for treas-
ures.  She is a treasure for us to visit 
each Monday.  Her daughter and son 
are always so grateful for our time and 
it truly has been a beautiful time of 
getting to know them all and be the 
hands and feet of Jesus as we care for 
another. 


